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Upcoming March Events 

1st- Run Hard Begins  

4th- In-Service/K5 & UP NO SCHOOL  

14th- K5 Graduation Fees Due 

14th-18th Testing Rescheduled 

17th End of 3rd Nine weeks  

22nd – Report Cards 

25th- Spring Pictures- K3, K4, K5 

28th-April 1st- Spirit Week  

 

 

Stanford Testing 

The suppliers for our testing company 

are experiencing a shortage and have 

many needed materials on back order.  

For this reason, we are moving our 

testing dates to April during what would 

have been spirit week. Spirit week is 

being moved to the last week of March.  

 
     Run Hard 
Run Hard begins Tuesday, March 1st.  
It will be held every Tuesday and 
Wednesday from 3PM-4:30PM. Please 
make sure your child is appropriately 
dressed, brings a bottle of water, and a 
snack.   
 

K5 Graduation Fees 
Kindergarten graduation fees are $75.00 

and are due by March 14th.  

Fees include, cap, gown, sash, tassel, 

diploma, Bible, and contribute towards 

other cost of the graduation ceremony. 

 

Preschool Registration  
22-23 school registration for our 3K and 4k 

classes are now open.  

Any pre-k students who will be here after 

May 27th must register to be guaranteed a 

spot for summer and or fall. Registration is 

first come basis and is $125. Don’t delay as 

our preschool classes fill quickly.  
 

WFC   
Please remember all chocolate monies 

were due Feb 22nd. If you have not turned it 

in, please do so as soon as possible.  

 

Upcoming April Events 

8th- Story Book Parade-@8:30AM 

14th- Art Show – Virtual  

15th-22nd – Spring Break  

25th-29th- Testing Week  

27th- Interims  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Congratulations! 
Our ECA dance team took two first 

place titles in the SCISA dance 
competition hosted on Feb 17th. We 
are so proud of the commitment and 

hard work that our dancers and dance 
teacher put forth this season. 

Job (amazingly) well done, Ladies!   
We are proud of you for representing 

our school so well!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Pictures 
Spring photos for our preschool 

classrooms as well as cap and gown 
photos for our Kindergarten class will 

begin at 9am on March 25th.  
 
 

 


